Audio-Technica Corp.

2-46-1, Nishi-Naruse, Machida,

Tokyo 194-8666, Japan

Tel. +81-42-739-9168 Fax. +81-42-739-9160
www.audio-technica.co.jp

Date: Jan. 23, 2017

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division
1435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

SUBJECT: FCC Application for JEZDSR7BT
To Whom It May Concern:

We, the undersigned, hereby attest to the fact that we will apply the Declaration of
Conformity procedure to the class B computer peripheral portion of this composite
filing.

Note:

We understand that devices subject to the DoC procedure are required to be tested
to show compliance with the FCC technical regulations by a recognized accredited
testing laboratory. The testing laboratory must be accredited by a Commission
approved accreditation body or designated under the terms of a government-to-
government Mutual Recognition Agreement (MRA). A listing of those accredited
testing laboratories that have been recognized by the Commission is published on
the FCC Webpage: https://apps.fcc.gov/oetcf/eas/reports/TestFirmSearch.cfm

Select the "accredited" option to search for FCC recognized accredited test firms.

Test facilities located in countries, where the U.S. does not have an operational
Telcom MRA are not recognized by the FCC to test for the DoC procedure.

Regards,

Fumio Kamimura

General Manager, Engineering Planning Division
Audio-Technica Corporation
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